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From: Lesly Oxley
To: licensing
Subject: JoBeck"s Bar ALRC
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 6:32:50 PM

Good evening,
I wanted to included my comments in addressing issues w JoBeck's bar.  I moved in across the
street in tbe Royster Common's bldg in midApril.  JoBeck's reopened at the end of May and I
became very aware very quickly that this establishment is a nuisance that does not respect it's
residential location. The clientele gather and yell back and forth in the parking lot and there
are daily shouting matches and/or scuffles. The noise is often well into the early morning and
will wake  up my household - even with windows shut.  I sent an email complaint to MPD in
early June noting my concerns.  Thank you, Lesly Oxley. 523 Grand Oak Trail, #307.
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